
 
 

 

  
 

  
 
This momentous week belongs to the children of Hazelwood School who returned on 
Monday to light up the corridors and classrooms of the school after almost three months 
away. It was so good to see and to hear them and to witness their joy at being reunited with 
their friends and teachers.  It was also reassuring to see how quickly they have embraced 

ñA big thank you for all your hard work in getting the 
children back to school safely. I appreciate it must 
have been a challenging time getting everything  
organised. Hazelwood has been brilliant throughout 
lockdown and continue to display excellence. Much 
appreciated.ò 
 



being back in the classrooms and to share feedback from staff about how well they are doing 
and how few gaps there are in their learning.  I extend my apologies to our Year 7 and 8 
pupils for whom the shine was slightly taken off their óhomecomingô by Mock exams and 
lateral flow testing. I promise we will find ways of making it up to you.   
 

 
 

So the pages of this weekôs Nutshell are filled with few words from me with pictures, instead, 
given the chance to share the collective delight at being back together in the sunshine, wind 
and rain.  Welcome back everyone!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

A massive thank you to the staff of Hazelwood. I cannot 
imagine how stressful the last twelve months must have been 
for the team, particularly the management. Adapting to 
government educational announcements at incredibly short 
notice, whilst worrying about the well being of the Hazelwood 
team and trying to look after your own families must be 
incredibly tough. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  


